Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Chris Breske <chris@breske.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 5:40 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Reject PSE Proposals (Docket UE-200980)
[EXTERNAL]

Please reject PSE's proposed energy rate increase. Without disclosure from PSE about the actual electricity demand in
the Eastside region, there is no justifiable reason to either raise rates or approve PSE's Energize Eastside project.

How is it possible that electricity demand is simultaneously falling and rising? PSE has somehow claimed both. PSE
recently communicated to customers that it will seek approval to increase energy rates as a result of lower demand. PSE
has also been seeking approval for its expensive Energize Eastside project based its claims that electricity demand is
increasing.

It is not in the public's interest to approve either of these proposals with the limited information provided by PSE.

Reference: Docket UE-200980

Chris Breske
mobile: 206-778-8209



